
October 18, 2005      
 
      
Ms. Carol Washburn      
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission  records@wutc.wa.gov 
1300 S Evergreen Park DR SW 
PO Box 47259 
Olympia, WA  98504-7250 
 
SeaTac Shuttle, LLC 
d/b/a WHIDBEY-SEATAC SHUTTLE Certificate Number C-1077 
 
Subject:  Transmittal of Comments regarding Draft WAC 480-30 
 

DOCKET NO. TC-020497   
Dear Ms. Washburn: 

The following document is submitted: 
 

Comments of SeaTac shuttle, LLC regarding Draft of WAC 480-30. 
 
We would also like to restate our request for a meeting with the Commission and Staff to 
further examine these issues. 
 
 
 
Thank you very much. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
John J. Solin 
President 
SEATAC SHUTTLE, LLC 
d/b/a Whidbey-SeaTac Shuttle 
PO Box 2895 
Oak Harbor, WA  98277 
 
360-679-4003 Phone 
360-323-8894 Fax 
john@seatacshuttle.com

mailto:john@seatacshuttle.com

